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7 June 2023 

Dear Parent/ Carer,

RE: Windrush 75

Year 6 will be taking part in a walk and two workshops at The London Cruise Terminal, Dock Road, Tilbury, RM18
7NG to celebrate the Windrush 75 event taking place on Thursday 22nd June 2023.

The details are as follows:

● We will be transported to Lansdowne Primary Academy by coach, where we will begin our walk to the port [The
London Cruise Terminal, Dock Road, Tilbury, RM18 7NG] looking for landmarks that relate to Windrush along
the way. The visit will take place during the school day and all children will return back to school by coach to
resume their usual school day.

● Full school uniform is required, please ensure your child is wearing comfortable black school shoes or black PE
trainers.

● Children will need to bring a bottle of water, with their name on it.

● Please ensure your child brings a hat and sunscreen is applied before school.

Please follow the link to complete the Google form in order to give consent for your child to perform, please ensure
you have completed this by Monday 12 June 2023, https://forms.gle/a8GwryfW6SL3g18u8

We would like to thank you for your continued support. If you have any questions regarding this event please do not
hesitate to contact your school main reception.

Yours sincerely,

Ms Sian Lister
GLC Partnerships and Projects Lead
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